Hello everyone!

I hope you all enjoyed our latest snowfall!

Here are some additional activities that you could do for home learning this week:

French
In an additional document, I will attach a document “C’est le printemps!” This document contains vocabulary related to spring, along with many activities. Do not feel pressured to print this out, as it is a long document. I would like you to review the vocabulary, practice saying the words orally, and choose a few of the activities to complete. Some of these activities include: putting words into alphabetical order, finding the number of syllables, scrabble activities, word searches, and correcting phrases. **This document is meant for classroom use only (in our case, online), so please only use this document for your own personal use and do not distribute it.**

Math

For math this week, you can do a review of algebra (in short, solving an equation by filling in a missing number). Both grades have already reviewed this outcome this year, except grade 4s have mainly used a symbol (square, triangle, etc.) instead of a letter to represent the missing number. Take a look at the worksheet, and explain that the letter N in this worksheet is the same thing as a square or other shape – it represents a missing number. You may want to use a multiplication chart or number line to help find the answers. 

https://www.math-aids.com/cgi/pdf_viewer_6.cgi?script_name=mixed_missing_horiz_2addend.pl&min_num=0&max_num=12&format=N&probs=30&language=0&memo=&answer=1&x=150&y=28

Wellness

[bookmark: _GoBack]If possible, try to plant some seeds with your children! The ‘danger of last frost’ is approaching fast, so it is a good time to start a garden! This could be a good activity that can be done together, and potentially one that could keep them busy throughout the summer.
